
 

 

Grey Bruce Vaccine Task Force 

 

 

Meeting Summary 
 

Date:  Wednesday, January 27, 2021 
Time: 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
 
Welcome to all Members of Task Force.  
 
Purpose of Task Force is to provide feedback into Grey Bruce COVID 19 vaccine roll out. Also, community 
partner support will be required for Mass Immunization clinics for tasks such as client appointment 
booking, registration, transportation to clinic, traffic and parking, traffic flow and other miscellaneous 
tasks. Support will also be needed with equipment, supplies and technology.  
 
Grey Bruce Health Unit is following the Ontario 3-Phase COVID-19 vaccination rollout plan. 
 
Grey Bruce Vaccine Rollout Plan includes three models for service delivery:  
 

 Mobile clinics with vaccine distribution to Long Term Care Homes, Retirement Homes, First Nations, 
and others (part of the traditional plan).  

 Distribution of vaccine to practice setting clinics with primary care, hospitals, and pharmacies (part of 
the traditional plan).  

 Mass Immunization Hubs  
 
Three local recreation facilities are being considered for Mass Immunization Hubs.  
 
Current immunization efforts are focused on residents in Long Term Care Homes, Retirement Homes 
and First Nations. 
 
Vaccination prioritization and allocation to different sectors is based on provincial framework and risk 
assessment. 


